
Julius L. Chambers 
Visiting Scientist

The North Carolina GlaxoSmithKline Board of Directors approved a traditional 
grant for $50,000 in 2014 to establish The Julius L. Chambers Visiting Scientist 
Program. The educational program is designed to expose faculty and students to 
a distinguished scientist and engage them through short courses, workshops 
and/or seminars and lectures.  The scientist will make two formal presentations 
to campus-wide audiences focusing on his/her research.  The scientist will also 
review and critique faculty and student research and provide feedback on 
research and career paths.  The program will also include a special lecture for 
the undergraduate North Carolina GlaxoSmithKline Foundation STEM Scholars.  
The program will be implemented under the JLC-BBRI, a research center on 
campus named for Julius L. Chambers. 
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